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George Mason University, Fairfax,Virginia

10:50 am WELCOME

ALAN MERTEN, President, George Mason University

Theme of Annual Meeting: 20th Anniversary of the Signing of the First 
Chesapeake Bay Agreement—Celebrating Progress and Facing Challenges

COMMENTS BY CHESAPEAKE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL CHAIR

MARK R. WARNER, Governor, Commonwealth of Virginia

Governor Warner introduces Chesapeake Executive Council members and 
Headwater State representatives, recognizes the historic nature of this meeting,
and briefly reviews actions taken in the private meeting.

COMMENTS BY CHESAPEAKE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS

ROBERT L. EHRLICH, JR., Governor, State of Maryland

MICHAEL O. LEAVITT, Administrator, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

ROBERT S. BLOXOM, Chair, Chesapeake Bay Commission

KATHLEEN A. MCGINTY, Secretary, Pennsylvania Department of
Environmental Protection

ROBERT C. BOBB, City Administrator, District of Columbia

11:30 am ADJOURN

OPEN TO QUESTIONS FROM THE PRESS




